
 
 
 
 
 
 
All Branch Mail Out #64 
 
Date:   November 22, 2019 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    
    ATTENTION: Branch Presidents 

NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
 
From:   Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 
    Executive Director 

NS/NU Command, RCL   
 
Subject: Camp Independence Atlantic 

Message: Comrade Presidents please see attached 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 22, 2019 
 
To: All RCL Branch Presidents 
 Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command 
 
Fr.: Valerie Mitchel-Veinotte 
 Executive Director 
 Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command 
 
Comrades: 
 
Your Branch may have or may receive the attached/enclosed letter regarding “Camp Independence 
Atlantic.”   
 
As the letter states, this is an initiative of the Veterans Memorial Medical Centre Society.  NS/NU 
Command is a board member of the Veterans Memorial Medical Centre and, for the time being NS/NU 
Command office is the official mailing address for the Society. 
 
In considering support of Camp Independence Atlantic, as requested in the letter, please be advised that 
the use of poppy trust funds is not permitted. 
 
Should you require further information or clarification I would be pleased to be of assistance.  Please 
contact me directly.  
 
In Comradeship 
 
 
 
Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 
Executive Director 
Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command 
The Royal Canadian Legion 
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